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EIN:  91-1234327 

 
 
June 26, 2015 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to verify that Evangelical Free Church of Pullman, Washington DBA Evangelical Free 
Church of the Palouse, located in Pullman, Washington, is a subordinate organization in good 
standing, has agreed in writing to be listed on our 501(c)(3) group roster, and does in fact come 
under the 501(c)(3) group exemption granted to the Evangelical Free Church of America (EFCA).   
  
The Evangelical Free Church of America is listed in the Internal Revenue Service cumulative list of 
organizations, Publication 78.  Additionally, the Evangelical Free Church of America has been 
recognized by the IRS as the central organization for a federal group exemption by means of a 
group exemption letter (available online for information purposes only at http://go.efca.org).  This 
IRS group exemption letter also documents recognition by the IRS of the exempt status of EFCA 
subordinates which have agreed to be on our 501(c)(3) group roster.  The group exemption 
number for the EFCA and its subordinates is 1729.   
  
General supervision or control that the EFCA has with regard to its subordinate organizations is 
limited solely to notification to the IRS that the subordinates are organized and operated for one 
or more purposes as stated in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and to ecclesiastical 
control pertaining to religious doctrine.  The EFCA further acknowledges and affirms that 
Evangelical Free Church of Pullman, Washington DBA Evangelical Free Church of the Palouse, a 
subordinate organization of the EFCA, should be recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as 
being tax exempt under the group exemption (GEN 1729) issued to the Evangelical Free Church of 
America. 
  
Please note: Never use the 9 digit number listed on the IRS group exemption letter.  That 
number is the Federal Employer Identification Number (EIN) of the Evangelical Free Church of 
America; it is not a tax exempt number.  Only use the 9 digit EIN listed on the top right portion 
of this acknowledgment letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jay O. Turner 
Senior V.P. Finance and Operations 
Evangelical Free Church of America 

http://go.efca.org

